Freedom of Information Act 2000 
– Section 106 funding allocated to Victoria Park
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I’d like to formally ask under FOI which 106 relates to the funds allocated to Victoria Park. These funds were confirmed as allocated by Stewart Doughty, in May 2018? I’m sorry that I do not have any further details, but planning and parks will presumably know?
 

May I see the wording and the actual document, so I understand fully what the funds were designated for.

Answer: 
The Section 106 contribution (£35K) allocated towards the provision of a youth activity area at Victoria Park was secured from planning application no. 20151730 Stamford Buildings, Stamford Street. 

The agreement for this contribution does not specify precisely how it is to be used so there is degree of flexibility in how the funding can be allocated.

Please find attached extracts from the relevant Section 106 agreement, providing further information.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


